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The Co-Chairs are currently working with both Ministers to schedule meetings on the sidelines of 
the UN General Assembly in New York, as we have done in past years, Richard Hoagland, the U.S. 
Co-Chair of the OSCE Minsk group, said in a statement to APA.

 

We hope the Presidents of Azerbaijan and Armenia will soon resume direct negotiations, he said, 
adding that he has no information about any meeting of the presidents planned in New York City.

Kaynak/Source: 


